

Hazelmere Avenue, Binstead, Isle of Wight, PO33 3SA 01983562341

contactus@binsteadpri.co.uk www.binsteadpri.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs R Chessell

20th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Anglo-Saxon Workshop

We have a visit from the Museum Service on Monday 14th October to run an Anglo-Saxon Workshop. We have chosen this option to avoid the cost of coach travel.

We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £3.80 per child for the experience, which is payable through Arbor. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the workshop it may be necessary to cancel it.

Many thanks

Mr Woodhouse Class Teacher



